The Town of Jaffrey

The Trustees of the Trust Funds

August 4, 2022

4 p.m.

Quarterly meeting with Bar Harbor Wealth Management

Present: Bill Raymond, Bruce Edwards, Rob Stephenson, Shari Fish, and Nancy Belletete Trustees

Byran Sanford and Amy Tardiff, Bar Harbor Wealth Management

Bryan Sanford reviewed the quarterly report with the Trustees. There is volatility in the market. See
reports for detail.

Trustees discussed the J. Tolman Trust for Parks & Recreation Department and Little League. Looking for
the trustees and relatives of the family. Waiting for reply from Sangermano.

Shari Fish will fill out Bruce Edwards term in office, 2024.
Minutes accepted for Feb 2022 meeting.

Next meeting Oct 13, 2022 in Peterborough

Meeting adjourned 4:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Belletete

Minutes approved:




